
Celebrate Your 
  Graduate

HOMESTEAD HIGH SCHOOL FAMILIES

The class of 2020 has missed many 
of the experiences that define a 
senior year, including a traditional 
graduation ceremony.   

Graduation is the final milestone of high 
school. Before they go off and make 
their way into the world, recognize your 
family member’s accomplishments with a 
commemorative ad in the News Graphic.

Contact Dave Koester to place a 
2 column (3.48”) x 3” full color 
commemorative ad at the special 
rate of $25.

HERE’S HOW: Send a photo, student’s 
name, school they are graduating from and 
special message for your graduate by June 
4th at 4pm. Include your full name and 
address, phone number, email address and 
credit card payment information to:
dkoester@conleynet.com.

Jane Smith

We are so proud of you and all you have  
accomplished.  Good luck at UW-LaCrosse!

Our Love Dad, Mom & Joey

Actual size of your commemorative ad .

Dave Koester • 262-305-9756 • dkoester@conleynet.com

Publishes:  
June 9 – News Graphic

Deadline: 
June 4th – 4 p.m.


